

THE CONOVER STAR

WEEK OF JANUARY 22 - 26

Reminders:

- Our Hospitality Committee meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday, January 23rd at 1:00 PM in the Conference Room. This meeting was rescheduled due to the inclement weather last week.
- I will be unavailable Tuesday from 2 4 PM, and Thursday from 10 11 AM (except in the event of an emergency), as I am in my midyear with Dr. Gabriel and a test training, respectively.
- High School grade level meetings take place this coming week on Thursday, at 3:15 PM.
- If you are interested in participating in our PTO meetings, please let me know. We are trying to grow staff participation in these meetings, if possible.

Upcoming Events:

IANUARY 23 HOSPITALITY COMMITTEE MEETING AT 1 PM IN THE CONFERENCE ROOM

WEESE MIDYEAR WITH DR. GABRIEL AT 2 PM

JANUARY 24 TEST TRAINING AT CENTRAL OFFICE (WEESE ONLY)

JANUARY 25 HIGH SCHOOL GRADE LEVEL MEETINGS AT 3:15 PM

JANUARY 30 AP MEETING (WEESE IS ATTENDING)

BRUARY 5 - 9 COMMITTEE MEETING WEEK

EBRUARY 12 BUS DRIVER APPRECIATION BREAKFAST

FEBRUARY 13 PTO MEETING AT 5:30 PM VIA ZOOM

EBRUARY 14 EC DISTRICT MEETING AT 3:30 PM AT CENTRAL OFFICE

BRUARY 16 FEBRUARY SIT MEETING AT 1:00 PM IN THE CONFERENCE ROOM

We choose: Conover School

Quick Links:



GOOD AFTERNOON EVERYONE!

LOOKING AHEAD TO NEXT WEEK: OUR HOSPITALITY COMMITTEE MEETS TUESDAY AT 1 PM. THIS MEETING HAS BEEN MOVED DUE TO THE INCLEMENT WEATHER LAST WEEK, AND SOME SCHEDULING CONFLICTS THIS WEEK. BUT WE WILL HOLD IT ON THAT DATE AND TIME IN THE CONFERENCE ROOM. ADDITIONALLY, AND MORE AS A HEADS UP, I WILL BE IN MY MIDYEAR WITH DR. GABRIEL TUESDAY FROM ABOUT 2 - 4 PM. I WILL BE UNAVAILABLE IN THAT WINDOW, UNLESS OF COURSE THERE IS AN EMERGENCY. ON THAT NOTE OF AVAILABILITY, I WILL ALSO BE IN A TEST TRAINING WEDNESDAY MORNING BEGINNING AT 10 AM, BUT SHOULD BE BACK ON CAMPUS BY 11 AM. FINALLY, OUR HIGH SCHOOL GRADE LEVEL MEETINGS TAKE PLACE THURSDAY AT 3:15 PM.

I AM SEEING SOME TRULY WONDERFUL THINGS IN YOUR CLASSROOMS THIS WEEK, AS I AM WRAPPING UP OBSERVATIONS. KEEP UP THE HARD WORK--IT IS CERTAINLY OF GREAT BENEFIT TO OUR STUDENTS AND WE ARE SEEING SOME OUTSTANDING GROWTH IN NUMEROUS AREAS ACROSS THE BOARD, ESPECIALLY WITH ULS AND SPEECH DEVICE USAGE. WE HAVE A WAYS TO GO, BUT WE ARE TRENDING IN THE RIGHT DIRECTION ACROSS THE BOARD IN THOSE AREAS FOR SURE.

I HOPE THAT ALL OF YOU HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND, AND I WILL SEE ALL OF YOU MONDAY!!

THROUGH THESE HALLS.... WALK THE GREATEST KIDS IN THE WORLD.





